
The New Guild Trust. A company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 11185205.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

As part of our topic on rivers. Year 4 are going to embark on an educational visit to Stourport Basins. During 

our visit the children will learn about river mapping, explore man made river features and explore 

maintenance and pollution.  

 

The visit will take place on Tuesday, 4th March 2025 and we will be leaving school promptly at 8:30am 

(Children to be on the yard for 8:15am). We anticipate arriving back at school at 4pm. We will be travelling 

by coach. 

 

All children will need to be in warm waterproof clothing and wearing sturdy walking footwear. As this is a 

river study trip, please be aware that children are likely to get their clothes muddy.  

 

Payment 

 

Transport cost is £750 = The total cost of this trip to school is £750 (Actual cost per child £12.50). 

 

However, the school governors have agreed funding educational visits each half term and the cost of 

parental contributions will be £8 per half term to be paid for by ParentPay, therefore we are subsidising 

this trip by £4.50 per pupil. There is an option to pay in £2.00 instalments or the £8.00 in full, see ParentPay 

for details. As you can see school are heavily contributing towards the trip so if ALL parents do not pay 

the £8 contribution the trip will NOT be able to go ahead and will have to be cancelled. 

 

Parental Consent **new system on parent pay* 

 

To give permission for your child to go on this trip you will need to log on to ParentPay, find your child’s 

account and the correct trip under payment items then follow the instructions ticking the relevant boxes. 
We cannot accept verbal permission therefore if you do not complete this your child will not be able to 

go on this trip.  

 

If your child requires a packed lunch from school, please indicate when you pay for the trip on ParentPay. 

Please provide your child with a drink as one will not be provided with their lunch. 

 

Please ensure that any medication that your child needs is clearly labelled with their name and dosage 

requirements and that the teachers are aware that your child has the medication with them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Moore and Mrs Fox (Year 4 Teachers) 

 

             

 


